THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1840
To: Pmaiti@vsnl.com  
Dated: 30 October 2001
  
Thanks for contacting me via e-mail; unfortunately, my website is an Islamic site (Including Islamic Poetry). So your kind of poetry does not fit in with its content.
However, I recommend you to submit your poetry to: 
The international Library of poetry
1, Poetry plaza
Owings Mills
MD 21117
USA
Website: www.poetry.com
You can enter monthly $1000 and $10000 prizes and get your poems accepted into the I.L.P.’s ANTHOLOGY. 
In return, will you please publicise my website http://www.dr-umar-azam.com/ to your Muslim students (though of course Hindu students are welcome to look at the site if they want) at your university, and in your local residential area of Calcutta. 
Thanks. 
Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM 
AUTOR 

